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Hello, please ban mail in voting in Oregon. Coincidentally (not), the last republican 

governor we had in Oregon was in 1987, right before Oregon switched to mail in 

voting. I, along with many others, have zero trust or faith in mail in voting. In person 

voting with a valid voter registration and ID is more secure and makes me feel better.  


